and the second s

From: Sent: Palisades BID < laurie@palisadesbid.org>

To:

Saturday, August 12, 2017 11:16 AM Palisades BID

Subject:

Letter to LAUSD

Dear All,

I've now spoken with the city clerk, Miranda Paster, two times about the LAUSD issue. She has said she will look into things for me, and get back to me soon. She suggested waiting to send our letter until she has had a chance to talk to people first, so I am following her lead. Will keep you all posted. I have our letter ready to go, in case she gives me the "charge" notice. Thanks for your patience Laurie



Virus-free. www.avast.com